

April 11, 2022

## Dear Friends and Community Partners,

For many of us, our high school prom was a night full of friends and fun that we will remember forever. It has been 2 years since we have been able to host this event for our students. With your help, we would like to continue to make Prom Night one of the most memorable nights of our students' lives. Newport High School is planning an all-night extravaganza following the prom, which will be held on <a href="Saturday.April 23, 2022 from 11:00 p.m. to 3:00 a.m.">Saturday.April 23, 2022 from 11:00 p.m. to 3:00 a.m.</a>. For only \$10.00 per person, the students can enjoy food, games, swimming, contests with prizes and music at Northern Kentucky University in the Recreation Center. The After Prom event is open to all Newport High School juniors and seniors and their guest. Even if students do not attend the actual prom, they can make their memories at the After-Prom.

To ensure the safest and most exciting After Prom possible, we need your help. We are asking for your assistance with funding, gift cards or food in support of this event. We truly appreciated your help in the past and hope we can count on your support this year. We could not give our students one of the best nights of their lives without your help!

## Please send donations to:

Newport High School After Prom Committee 900 East 6<sup>th</sup> Street Newport, KY 41071

If you need us to pick up the donation, please call Lisa Hightchew at 859-479-9626 or Donna L. Watts at 859-462-1421.

Make Check out to NHS After Prom.

Thank you for your care, your community spirit and your help! Newport High School After-Prom Committee

Michael Hunter Staci Paff Charity Wood Kelsey Metcalf Vivien Jimenez

Principal Assistant Principal Counselor Finance/Enrollments Attendance